
Addendum to Admission Agreement 2020 
Related to COVID 19 

I understand and appreciate that John Knox Co-op Preschool will be taking miEgaEon measures 
in accordance with California Dept of Social Services Licensing and Alameda County Public 
Health to minimize transmission of COVID 19.  That class sizes will be smaller and that adult- 
supervised hand saniEzer may be used. 

I understand that my child’s temperature will be taken before entering school and that I should 
keep him/her home if they are showing COVID19 symptoms. I will not give my child fever 
reducing medicaEon before preschool.   I also agree to minimize my family’s risks of contacEng 
COVID19 in our non-preschool acEviEes- this lessens the chance of my child bringing COVID19 
to the preschool. 

If any member of my family tests posiEve for COVID19, I will immediately report this to the 
Director.  In addiEon, I will noEfy the school if my child has been exposed to a posiEve COVID19 
person and will also noEfy the school if my child is being tested for COVID19.  I am aware that 
the school will not reveal my child’s name per HIPPA rules. 

I understand that the JKCP sick policy will be posted on the website and at school and I will 
follow it.  Also, I will look for email communicaEon for more informaEon or direcEves as they 
become available.  A site-specific operaEng plan will be posted on the parent porthole.  Due to 
COVID19 tuiEon may change during the school year. 

I acknowledge that parEcipaEon at John Knox Co-op Preschool involves risks to my child, and my 
family, and may result in various types of injury, sickness or exposure to infecEous/
communicable diseases.  I understand that some people infected with COVID19 show no 
symptoms, and there is risk or exposure from the wider community that is beyond the control 
of John Knox Co-op Preschool.  I hold harmless JKCP and John Knox Presbyterian Church for any 
exposure to COVID19. 

__________________________ _______________________________ __________ 

Parent Signature   Child’s name     Date 

Please return to school by August 28th, 2020


